
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and

CommunityDevelopmentDepartment(HCDD)isproposing

a contract with Houston SRO Housing Corporation for

complete roof replacement and repair of residential units in

a Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA)

community residence, using $700,000 of HOPWA grant funds

from the 2016 and 2017 Program Years. The community

residence consists of 34 units and began housing HOPWA-

eligible residents in 2000.

For additional information on this item, contact Melody

Barr at 832.394.6124. For more information about

HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at

www.houstontx.gov/housing.


